
Woodland Hills School
District

Official Notice
The  Woodland  Hills  School
District Board of Directors is
hereby  giving  notice  of  its
intent  to  hold   monthly
meetings of the Board on the
second and third Wednesday
of  each  month  with  the
exception  of   July  and
December 2024 at 7:00 p.m.
The legislative meeting in June
2023  will  be  held  on
Tuesday June 18, 2023. Also, a
Development  Committee
meeting is scheduled to take
place the first Wednesday of
each month from January thru
April at 6:00 p.m. All meetings
will  be  held  at  the
District   Administration
building. More information can
be  found  on  the  district
website whsd.net.

Sincerely,
Jill Regan


